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Enva Company Update – Waste collection activities have now recommenced  

25.6.24 

 

Firstly, we would like to thank local residents and businesses for their understanding and reiterate our sincere apology for 
any inconvenience caused by the incident at our WEEE recycling facility in Linwood. We recognise our responsibility as a 
neighbour and local employer that this has been a difficult time for everyone involved.  

 

Overnight, and earlier today, we were given permission by the Scottish Fire and Rescue Service and the police to access 
waste collection vehicles based at our Linwood general waste recycling facility. As a result, we now have the majority of 
our vehicles and drivers back out collecting waste and recycling from our customers. 

 

Our Linwood general waste facility is still within the police cordon and as such remains closed and unable to accept 
deliveries of waste. We are hopeful that this situation will change in the next day or two. For now, we will continue to use 
the third-party sites identified on our robust contingency plans to ‘tip’ material and ensure it is sustainably managed.   

 

Thanks again to Scottish Fire and Rescue Service and the police for all their hard work, ongoing support, and willingness to 
help restore services as quickly as it is safe to do so. 


